
 

Friday 8th April 

Hello everyone! I thought you might like to see  

an old photograph of my mum, celebrating the first VE day. She 

was just one years old and is dressed as an angel of peace!  

 

 

 

 

This is Ethan and I celebrating 75 years since VE day,  

in our garden. I hope you are all well and doing something fun….☺ 

Love, Mrs Rushbrook x 

 

 

 


